
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/20/2020 02:29:49 PM

To:  Gilbert Smith <gilsmith@mac.com>

Cc:  Gil Smith <gil@themontalban.com>

Subject:  Re: Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR Hollywood Center Support Letter
 

Hi Gil,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Wed, May 20, 2020 at 11:05 AM Gilbert Smith <gilsmith@mac.com> wrote:
Hi Mindy,

Here is our letter of support for planning approval of the Hollywood Center Project.  I am available of questions.

Sincerely,

Gil Smith
President 
The Ricardo Montalbán Foundation, Inc.
C:213-760-4234

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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